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Stephens, Jesse

From: Stephens, Jesse

Sent: Friday, April 11, 2025 8:14 AM

To: Stephens, Jesse

Subject: Lot 138 and Lot 139 of Ravenwood - Purchase Update

Dear Board of Trustees, 

 

At the March meeting it was approved to proceed with a purchase of Lot 138 and Lot 138 of the Ravenwood 

subdivision.  This agreement has been completed and signed by all parties.  The agreement is currently in the 

hands of Boone Central Title Company, and they have indicated they will pass along closing documents and title 

work for us to review prior to setting up a closing for this property.  We will allow Angela to review the documents 

before proceeding to closing.  We would anticipate this will happen in the next month and I will update you when 

the purchase has been completed.  

 

 
 


